
Centennial High School is participating in the 

C l o t h i n g  T o  C a s h  R e c y c l i n g  P r o g r a m 
Centennial High School PTSA will be paid for every pound we collect.  

     

        
 

All items will be Reworn, Repurposed or finally Recycled. Look for the white bins at BMMS curbside.  

The goal is to FILL our collecƟon bin WEEKLY with as many PLASTIC BAS of new and gently used clothing, 
shoes, and other texƟles as possible. Help Support Our School & Save The environment One Bag At A Time.  

      


